
1 August 2024 

Second meeting of the Aboriginal Advisory 
Group for 2024 
The Aboriginal Advisory Group held its eighth meeting on 12 July 2024 to progress 

the Truth-telling and Treaty agenda for Tasmanian Aboriginal people. The 

Acknowledgement of Country was provided by the meeting’s Chair, Mr David Gough. 

The Minister for Aboriginal Affairs, Roger Jaensch MP, attended the first session of 

the meeting. 

The Aboriginal Advisory Group agreed to progress its proposal to establish an 

identified Aboriginal secretariat position, independent from Government, to assist 

their work. The Aboriginal Advisory Group also discussed how a Commission for 

Truth- telling and Treaty could guide the Government on the next steps. 

The Aboriginal Advisory Group remains open to working with tuylupa tunapri. 

Contact: AboriginalAdvisoryGroup@dpac.tas.gov.au 
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